
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 August 2022 

 

Dane Gunnell 
Head of Price-Quality Regulation – Infrastructure Branch 
Commerce Commission 

 

Email im.review@comcom.govt.nz 
 
 

Consultation on Process and Issues and Decision-Making Framework for the 
Part 4 Input Methodologies Review – Cross-submission 

 
This cross-submission is made in response to submissions from other parties to the 
Commission’s review. 

 
Air New Zealand considers the issues it wishes to engage on are comprehensively 
dealt with in the TDB Advisory report on 2 August 2022 prepared for BARNZ. Air 
New Zealand endorses that report fully. 

 
Air New Zealand looks forward to further engagement with the Commission 
throughout this review process. 

 
Please contact me if you have any queries relating to any of the above. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Sean Ford 
Manager Aeronautical Suppliers 
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